MINUTES OF SELECTMAN'S MEETING TOWN OF GORHAM MONDAY APRIL 9, 2018, 1:00 PM TOWN HALL CONFERENCE ROOM

Gorham Selectmen Present: Pat Lefebvre, Judy Leblanc, Mike Waddell

Also Present: Robin Frost, Town Manager; Carl Weber, Primex

1. CALL TO ORDER- The meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm by Chairman Waddell

2. APPOINTMENTS: Carl Weber, Member Services Director from Primex was present to assist the Board with goal setting. He used the SWOT (Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities, Threats) analysis to move though the areas where the Town is doing well and where their needs to be improvement. Each Board member as well as the Town Manager was able to contribute to the session in a meaningful way. At the end of the session, Mr. Weber said that he would compile all of the information into a report that the Board can then use as a guide in making decisions about the future of the Town.

The Board recessed at 3:40 pm.

The Board reconvened at 7 pm in the Medallion Opera House to hear the results of the Master Plan Survey as presented by Tara Bamford, Planning Consultant. The results were interesting and varied with many people wanting new residential development in Gorham in certain areas. Economic Development on Main Street and Berlin-Gorham Road was also of high interest to many of the respondents. Additionally, many respondents reported that one of the things they liked most about Gorham was Town workers and office staff.

The presentation concluded at 7:55 pm. The meeting was also adjourned at that time.

Reviewed and approved: Gorham Board of Selectmen	
Michael Waddell, Chairman	
Patrick Lefebvre	